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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 
December 8, 2021 

 

 

 

Chairman Paight opened the meeting at 10:00 am.  Selectman Jane Pitt, Roland 
Veaudry, and Dustin Franco were also present. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved to approve the November 29, 2021 minutes as written.  
Seconded by Chairman Paight.  Vote was unanimous. 
 
Chairman Paight moved to approve the 12/9/21 Check Register in the amount of 
$750.17, the Direct Deposit Register in the amount of $9473.72 and Accounts Payable 
Register in the amount of $646,436.93.  Seconded by Selectman Pitt.  Vote was 
unanimous. 
 
There was a brief discussion regarding the estimate received from the Library Director 
for work on the granite portion of the building.  The Trustees have a meeting on 
Saturday where the topic will be discussed. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved to adjourn at 11:00 am.  Seconded by Chairman Paight.  Vote 
was unanimous. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
Gina Paight 
.  
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